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Lisa Smith, President-of-the-Month 

Movie Night 
Stitched is a fun-filled documentary following three quilters (Caryl 
Bryer Fallert, Hollis Chatelain, and Randall Cook)  racing to complete 
their entries for the International Quilt Festival in Houston, the 
largest quilt show in the nation.  

The show drew more than 60,000  quilters in 2010 including three artists who created some 
controversy with their work.  

In this 72-minute documentary, these quilters create  their pieces to compete in the 2010 
quilt show. Stitched reveals a story of friendship, passion and art. It also highlights the divide 
between traditional and art quilters.  

Directors: Jenalia Moreno, Tom Gandy 

So bring along some hand work if you can “watch-and-work” - we will provide the 

gourmet popcorn and some bottled water to drink— and get ready for an interest-

ing look at one of the big quilt shows and how the “famous” quilters work to get 

ready for Houston! 

You can purchase a copy of the Stitched the film DVD or find out more about the 

making of the documentary at their web site: http://www.stitchedfilm.com/home.html. 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m.  Meeting, at The Westerville American Legion Hall, 393 East 

College Avenue, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: 

This month make sure you find someone who you don’t know so well, or a new 

member or guest you haven’t met and introduce yourself. New Members/

Guests: If you are a new member/guest, approach someone you don’t know and 

introduce yourself. Learn a tad about the other person and share a bit about you! We are a friendly 

bunch! 

April is a promise that 
May is bound to keep.  

~Hal Borland 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
http://www.stitchedfilm.com/home.html


 

 

If you signed up to be a 

“President-of-the-Month” for 

2013 please make sure to send a 

brief description of your pro-

gram to Lisa Smith for publica-

tion in the monthly newsletter. 

Thanks! 

Newsletter Information 

Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address:  

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 

items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you know of a member that does not 

have access to email, please give them a copy of the newsletter. 
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Quilt Shows Around Town 

Miamisburg Quilt Show 

April 26-27 

Fri 10 am – 5 pm, Sat 10 am – 4 pm 

First Church of God, 446 N. Heincke Rd. 

Miamisburg, OH 

New & heirloom quilts, 2 raffle quilts, door 

prizes, vendors, demos, food, scissor sharpening. 

Admission $5, children and under free. 

Handicap accessible. 

 

South Lebanon School House Quilt Show 

May 9-11 

Thursday – Saturday 9 am – 5 pm 

10 N High St, South Lebanon, OH 

Admission: $6/1-day, $10/2-days 

250 quilts, vendors, food, shop hop, 

door prizes, raffle quilt. 

Accepting quilts for display until April 15. 

Due to limited parking shuttle service will run 

from Rivers Crossing Mall. 

For more info - 513-933-0441 or 

http://www.quiltshow.webs.com 

SCRAPS 

I'm still collecting any 

scraps anyone is willing to 

donate. I'm still working 

on my postage stamp charm quilt and need 

about 500 more unique fabrics. Any extras 

are being made into quilts for charity by 

women from my church.  

– Karen Lesueur 

Mr. Frog Wants to 

Remind You: 
Wear Your Name Tags or 

Pay the Penalty! 

Tickets for the April Raffle 

Basket will be on sale at the 

beginning of the meeting and 

during the meeting. The draw-

ing will be at the end of the 

meeting. Tickets are $1 or 6 

for $5. This month’s basket is loaded with 

“Queen of the May” Spring- themed items! 

2013 Committees 
(Go to www.westervillequiltguild.com for 
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